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To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: Support banning fossil fuel infrastructure on state lands (HB 4105)
Date: Sunday, February 9, 2020 12:19:49 PM

Hello:

I am asking that you please consider and then take appropriate action to ban fossil fuel
infrastructure on state lands.

Taking such action would prohibit state agencies from authorizing construction of new
infrastructure for exploration, development, production, or transportation of oil or gas on state-
owned property.

Facilities unloading oil or gas received by rail would be required to give advance notice to
the Dept. of Transportation and be prohibited from handling oil or gas with vapor pressure of
nine pounds per square inch or more.

Thank you,

Mr. Dana Weintraub

17124 SW Marty Ln.

Beaverton, OR 97003
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